
Title IX language for the graduate handbook: 

 Rice encourages any student who has experienced an incident of sexual, relationship, 
or other interpersonal violence, harassment or gender discrimination to seek support. 
There are many options available both on and off campus for all graduate students, 
regardless of whether the perpetrator was a fellow student, a staff or faculty member, or 
someone not affiliated with the university.  

Students should be aware when seeking support on campus that most employees are 
required by Title IX to disclose all incidents of non-consensual interpersonal behaviors 
to Title IX professionals on campus who can act to support that student and meet their 
needs. The therapists at the Rice Counseling Center and the doctors at Student Health 
Services are confidential, meaning that Rice will not be informed about the incident if a 
student discloses to one of these Rice staff members. Rice prioritizes student privacy 
and safety, and only shares disclosed information on a need-to-know basis.   

If you are in need of assistance or simply would like to talk to someone, please call Rice 
Wellbeing and Counseling Center, which includes Title IX Support: 

3311/(713) 348-3311  
 
Policies, including Sexual Misconduct Policy and Student Code of Conduct, and more 
information regarding Title IX can be found at safe.rice.edu 

 

http://safe.rice.edu/

